From: sonia bergen-henengouwen c-5
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Bylaw 2387 Height and Density Review

Date: June 13, 2021 2:43:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion and for the enormous effort by all of you in
drafting this proposed bylaw.

| would like to express my approval for Bylaw 2387, amendment to the OCP, with one
exception. The Blue Moon should be left Waterfront Village designation to keep it consistent
with the waterfront and surrounding area.

Sincerely,

Sonia Bergen-Henengouwen
602-15015 Victoria Ave, White Rock.

Sent from Qutlook
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